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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Moretti Eco Panel Heaters 
14 June 2012                                                                     ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem Arlec Australia Pty Ltd is conducting a voluntary safety 
recall of “Moretti” brand Eco Panel heaters. 
 

The affected heaters have a manufacturing fault with their 
safety fuse which may cause a circular brown mark and 
ultimately may cause a hole to form in the panel.   
 

This may pose a fire hazard. 
 

 

Details This recall covers the following heaters: 
Eco Panel Heater 430W Model MPH08 
Eco Panel Heater with Digital Timer 430W Model MPH08T 
 

The heaters can be identified by the brand and model 
number markings on the control box rear where the mains 
cord enters the unit. 
 

The Heaters were sold at Bunnings NZ stores between 
March to June 2013. 
 

 

What to do Consumers must immediately stop using the identified 
Heaters.   
 

Please return the product to your nearest Bunnings store.   
 

You will be refunded the full purchase price. 
 

 

More 
Information 

  Recall notice 
Contact Arlec Customer Service for assistance Telephone 
0800 003 329(Toll Free) or email custservice@arlec.com.au 
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